

## CAPE ELIZABETH LAND TRUST

## Officers

Wyman Briggs
Treasurer
Anne Carney
President
Tom Gale
Vice President
Elizabeth Goodspeed
Secretary
Suzanne McGinn
At-Large Member

June 7, 2016

Cape Elizabeth Town Council Town Hall 320 Ocean House Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

## Directors

Alison Darling Nikki Dresser Jim Fisher Lisa Gent William Luneburg Thomas McInerney Janis M. Molleur Erika Carlson Rhile Frank Strout

## Advisors

Garth Altenburg Deb Bragdon Nathaniel Clifford James C. Cox Ted Darling Jean C. Hayes Kathleen Janick Dr. Jack Kennealy Brigitte Kingsbury Susan Leighton DJ Nelson Victoria S. Poole Dr. Peter W. Rand Daniel Redmond Timothy C. Robinson Dr. Joseph Schenkel Patricia Wasserman

Dear Town Council Member,

The Cape Elizabeth Land Trust Board of Directors has reviewed the document from the Town of Cape Elizabeth Conservation Commission to be recommended at the June 13, 2016 Cape Elizabeth Town Council meeting regarding the Glew property purchase, public access and trails. We are interested in setting up a collaborative process to work with the Town. We are in agreement with the Conservation Commission recommendation with the following exception:

As the fee owner of the property (once it is purchased) and as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit
organization that operates as an independent organization, CELT would reserve the
right for final decision making in the event of a disagreement on trails and types of
public access.

NOTE: Decision making referenced above is not in relation to conservation of the property and allowing for public access. These two things will be guaranteed in perpetuity in the documents that are prepared.

Sincerely,

Staff Executive Director

Cynthia Krum
Executive Director

Katye Charette Membership and Development Manager

Linden Rayton

Education Coordinator

